
Self-managed super funds 

Self-managed super funds (SMSFs) are a way of saving for your retirement. 

Changes to the super system announced by the Government in the May 2016 Budget 

are now proceeding. Check the changes, via the link below, to see how these 

changes impact SMSFs and their members. 

The difference between an SMSF and other types of funds is that the members of an 

SMSF are usually also the trustees. This means the members of the SMSF run it for 

their benefit and are responsible for complying with the super and tax laws. 

o Super changes 
o Thinking about self-managed super 
o Setting up 
o Contributions and rollovers 
o Investing 
o Paying benefits 
o Winding up 
o Administering and reporting 
o SMSF auditors 

 

https://www.ato.gov.au/Super/Self-managed-super-funds/Super-changes-for-self-managed-super-funds/
https://www.ato.gov.au/Super/Self-managed-super-funds/Thinking-about-self-managed-super/
https://www.ato.gov.au/super/self-managed-super-funds/setting-up
https://www.ato.gov.au/super/self-managed-super-funds/contributions-and-rollovers
https://www.ato.gov.au/super/self-managed-super-funds/investing
https://www.ato.gov.au/super/self-managed-super-funds/paying-benefits
https://www.ato.gov.au/super/self-managed-super-funds/winding-up
https://www.ato.gov.au/super/self-managed-super-funds/administering-and-reporting
https://www.ato.gov.au/super/self-managed-super-funds/smsf-auditors

